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Spaghetti Dinner at the OLG Gym 
 

 
 

To raise funds for our Coats for Kids 2023 campaign, we held a free Spaghetti Dinner at the Our 
Lady of Grace School Gym on September 29, 2023. It is never too early to begin recruiting too. 
That is the son of one of our Knights enjoying his spaghetti. The donations helped us purchase 
two hundred coats from Supreme. 
 

Coats for Kids Campaign 2023 

 
Distributed 40 coats on November 26, 2023 at Our Lady of Grace in the School Cafeteria. 


